

3357 Susan Drive Spring Hill FL 34606 Weeki Wachee Senior



Linda Duff, President
President's Letter

Hi guys, hope you are all doing well and are staying safe. The good news is that they have developed a vaccine that's 90% effective, it will take a take a while but maybe someday we will get back to our new normal. I know I for one am anxious to be able to go to Michigan and see my family and also get to see all my grandkids again. I know this has been hard on my husband and myself and I think for everyone else. So if we can just hang tight for a little while longer we can beat this virus.

So our 1st Saturday of November some of the gals met at the club to get together to paint and have a gab sessions and it ended being a meeting and if you read the recap of notes that Mary Banks took from our Zoom meeting on Monday, you see what went on. All are welcome to join in the hen we meet the 1st Mom bday and we have a lot of fun, nice to get together again. So in December please join in. Also there will be changes to our board, after 5 years I have decided to step down and I hope that you all have enjoyed as much as I have. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time as President and getting to know everyone and welcomed new

people into our club Ronnie Bringle will be President. Secretary will be Lois Owens, Lynn Merrick will be VP Of programs, Kay Wells will be in charge of our newsletter/membership and Jeanette Sense will be Ways and Means, and Carol Hechler will be treasurer and Mary Davis will be our Sunshine Lady!

So I wish you all a lovely ThanksGiving and a Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year. I won't be back till it's safe, so I'll see you when I see

you
Hugs and lots of Love
Linda

MEETING
MINUTES
Mary Banks, Secretary



Monday November 9, 2020 Members Present: Hazel, Carol, Lois, Lynn, Pam, Kay, Mary, Linda, and Jeanette

Membership held meeting first Saturday of November at club house. There was no painting done and two show and tells. Members that were present decided on the following:

New Year:

President / Ronnie Secretary/ Lois Membership/ Kay Ways and Means/ Jeanette

It was decided to have a Christmas Pot Luck with members exchanging a \$25 gift, first Saturday of December. Please bring your own place setting.

As Web Site expires in two months, we will pay for one year in the amount of \$144. Web domain will be paid for two years.

Show and Tell

Adjourned mary banks

Birthdays in November & December

November

Hazel Benjamin 11/18 Rhonda Norton 11/25 Marge Thompson 11/26

December

Judy Wilkins 12/16 Eileen Peters 12/18 Linda Duff 12/22

Note: Birthday raffles will start fresh in 2021

"The world always seems brighter when you've just made something that wasn't there before."

Neil Gaiman

December

December 5 we will have a pot luck Christmas luncheon/get-together for any member who feels comfortable participating. We will have a couple of volunteers wearing gloves to serve the food. Bring your own place setting including cutlery. Bring whatever dish you enjoy making and eating ©

We will also have a gift exchange - bring a gift, get a gift with a \$20 to \$25 price range.

We would love to see what you've been working on so bring something for show and tell!

November 2020 Photos





